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January 2019 Newsletter 

 

 

Ennis Educate Together 
www.eetns.ie  (065) 682 0070   info@eetns.ie 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

January has come and gone very quickly. A new year and 

some new achievements for Ennis Educate Together. We are 

delighted to announce our class for children with autism has 

been sanctioned.  

We look forward to an exciting term ahead. We have Chinese 

New Year, World Book Day, Seachtain na Gaeilge, St. Patrick’s 

Day and a change to Spring ahead of us.  

 

Principal’s Corner 

Happy New Year!  

 As the cold weather is upon us please make sure your 

phone number is up to date with the school. If the school 

must close for safety reasons, we will let you know by text. 

 We are looking forward to celebrating Chinese New Year 

on Tues. 5th Feb. We are asking all staff and pupils to wear 

red to celebrate.  

 I am delighted that our class for children with autism was 

sanctioned. We are excited to welcome more pupils to the 

Ennis Educate Together family.  

 Applications for Junior Infants and our new class close on 

the 1st March. Make sure to have your application form and 

birth cert submitted to the office by 1st March to be 

considered for a place. Spaces are limited.  

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

February 5 

Chinese New Year 

Celebration.  

February 21 

School Closes for Mid Term 

for Feb 21/22. School 

reopens on Mon 25th. 

March 1 

Deadline for applications for 

Sep 2019 

 

Important Announcement 

Class for Children with 

Autism 

A class for children with 

Autism, opening Sep 

2019, has been 

sanctioned by the NCSE. 

Applications are invited 

from parents with a child 

with autism. The class is 

limited to 6 places.  
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Learning Together at Ennis Educate Together 

Shared Reading 
5th/6th class did a 

reading session with 

our infant class. Our 

infants absolutely 

loved it.  
    

  

Science 
5th/6th class were 

dissecting animals to 

learn about the 

respiratory system. 

 
Hot Choc Friday 

 

Pupils who go ‘Over 

and Above’ during 

the week can be 

nominated for Hot 

Choc Friday with the 

Principal, Trina.  

 

 

Tech in Education 
All of our classes 

sometimes use 

technology such as 

laptops and tablets to 

help them learn.  

  

 

 

 

To see more photos of our wonderful learning, check 

out our Facebook page 

www.facebook.com/enniseducatetogether 

 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to 5th/6th 

Class who had the most 

improved attendance in 

January!  

They enjoyed the class party 

they had to celebrate.  

 

In the Community 

 Jewellery Making for Parents 

and Children 

February 5th, 12th,19th 

26th(with children) 

9.15-10.45 at Ennis Educate 

Together 

 

 


